
Government of Ras Al Khaimah  

Human Resources Department 

 

Date: 12/04/2018 

No: 529   Circular No (12)  

Regarding 

Holiday of  Isra and Miraj  for The year 1439 AH 

To All respected   Governmental Departments and Authorities   

Greeting, 

The Human Resources Department offers you with the most sincere greetings and best wishes for Continued 

progress and prosperity on the occasion of Isra and Miraj for The year 1439 AH and that it has been decided 

that the official holiday will be on  Saturday, 27 Rajab 1439 AH corresponding to 14/4/2018 AD Taking into 

consideration the working systems of certain occupations  categories which are applied by Governmental  

Authorities. 

We take this opportunity to extend our sincere congratulations to our rightly guided leader  His Highness 

Sheikh/ Saud Bin Saqr Al Qasimi, Member of the Supreme Council,, Ruler of the Emirate, (may Allah keep  

him saf ))  and to his Highness the Crown Prince and all  employees of the Ras Al Khaimah Government  and 

to the precious   people of the United Arab Emirates. We pray Allah the Almighty to return this occasion 

bestowing his Grace and blessings to all   

Kindly please do accept our great respect and appreciation 

Dr. Mohammed Abdulatif Khalifa 

G.M 



 


